
Vista Murrieta Math Department 

Distance Learning Grading Procedures 

According to the district letter on Distance Learning Grading Procedures for students that you received, 

all work assigned prior to and by March 13, 2020 can be graded as it was at the time it was assigned. If 

your child has work to make up (missed quiz or test), please contact me so we can decide on the make 

up time and assignment that can be graded and inputted into Aeries as a grade prior to or by April 16th. 

The Distance Learning starting on Monday April 6, 2020 is asking the students to continue their math 

subject learning until the end of the semester. Because it is not graded on accuracy, but on completion, 

the Vista Murrieta High School Math Department has developed a way to improve your child’s math 

grade during the distance learning from April 6th until the end of the semester. 

The amount your child participates will determine the increase in their grades, as follows: 

If the student participates in a minimum of 50% of the distance learning assignments, he/she will 

receive a 5% grade bump.  If he/she participates at 100%, he/she will receive a 10% (one full letter 

grade) bump.  There will be proportional evaluations for participation between 50% and 100% 

 

*Any student who has not already contacted me about tests that were missed prior to March 13th needs 

to contact me immediately about the procedure for making up those tests. They must be completed by 

April 16th. 

 

**I will be submitting progress report grades on April 17th . This grade will reflect all work completed 

prior to us leaving school on March 13th . Any missing assignments in Aeries prior to March 13th must be 

turned in by April 16th, to be included in your grade.  

After I submit grades on April 17th , no assignments prior to March 13th can be turned in for credit.  

As we progress through the remainder of the school year, it is important you continue to do all 

assignments assigned. These assignments will help prepare you for your registered math class next 

school year. Those teachers will expect you to come in prepared, since you have completed this course. 

 

In these times your child may be facing individual and unique extenuating circumstances.  If so, please 

email me directly to discuss his/her situation.  

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me via email. 

 

Thank you 

 

Mr. Fitzpatrick 

 


